
 
 
Vertical Ventures (under change of name to Arcane Crypto AB) presentation now 
available on company website. 
 
Press release 21 January 2021. 
 
Vertical Ventures AB (publ) (under change of name to Arcane Crypto AB) (the "Company" or 
“Arcane Crypto”) has prepared a presentation of the Company post completion of the Arcane 
transaction (which was completed on the terms set out in the press release published by the 
Company on 11 January 2021). The presentation, which is in slide deck format, is available on 
the Company’s website, investor.verticalventures.se as from the date hereof. The Company will 
in due course invite to a webcast for those who would like to attend the presentation. The 
invitation to the webcast will be made on the Company’s website. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Torbjørn Bull Jenssen, CEO, Vertical Ventures AB (publ) (under change of name to Arcane 
Crypto AB) 
e-mail: info@verticalventures.se 
web: investor.verticalventures.se 

 
About Arcane Crypto (under change of name from Vertical Ventures) 
Arcane Crypto develops and invests in projects, focusing on bitcoin and digital assets. Arcane 
operates a portfolio of businesses, spanning the value chain for digital finance. As a group we 
deliver services targeting payments, investment, and trading. In addition, we have a media 
and research leg. 

 
Arcane has the ambition to become a leading player in the digital assets space by growing the 
existing businesses, invest in cutting edge projects, and through acquisitions and 
consolidation. 

 
The Company is listed on Nasdaq First North Growth Market and Mangold Fondkommission 
is Certified Adviser, tel. +46 8 5030 1550, e-mail: ca@mangold.se, web: www.mangold.se. 
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